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As an Oregon voter, I strongly oppose the measure to switch to in-person voting 

rather than mail-in voting. This measure will only disenfranchise voters while doing 

nothing to improve election integrity. Mail-in voting is widely known to be the most 

secure voting method while providing the best voter turnout and it should remain the 

standard in the state of Oregon. 


